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Cleaning up Playa del Rey’s Jungle (40th Anniversary!) 

 

"Friends of the Jungle" held their annual Jungle Clean Up in Playa Del Rey this 

month - and as it has been for decades, it was a great community gathering. 

Hundreds of residents turned up to clean the streets, dispose of old household 

items and visit with neighbors. Thank you to Jan Haagen, Lucy Han, the FOTJ team, 

and Jungle Cleanup co-founder Jeannie Moody for their leadership! Please visit 

fotj.org​ to find out more about the great community group.  

 

http://fotj.org/

